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Good Afternoon, 
 
I just wanted to email you to let you know how much of an impact your 
teachings have had on my life.  I started back in 1995 when I became 
interested in Martial Arts.  I joined Kim Soo Karate of Corpus Christi 
with Gerald Tashnek.  I was only in my teens but everything he taught I 
did my best to listen.  I still follow the Dojang Hun to this day.  I 
remember my motivation was to always do my best so that my Father would 
take me with him to classes with Sabonim Tashnek.  I made it to blue 
belt before I found other interests in my Senior year of High School 
99/00. I now regret leaving the school.  I feel that I have made a lot 
of good choices because of everything I have learned.  Today I felt a 
desire to continue where I had left off years ago.  I know I am not as 
familiar with what was once second nature training to me so I suppose I 
will need to relearn.   
 
I looked on your website and found Mr. Tashnek's number and gave him a 
call today.  I was pleased to know that he remembered me just from my 
name.  He has had many students over the years and it was refreshing to 
know I was still a familiar friend in his eyes.  I was disappointed to 
hear however that he was injured and the School is now closed.  I just 
cannot see myself ever embracing any other system besides Chayon Ryu. 
It may sound closeminded but I feel it is me from the way I walk, I 
stand, I sit, I think and even the way I speak.  He sounds good in 
spirit and dispite many things against him.  Just wanted to share. 
 
Thankyou  
 
Adrian L. Vega 


